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Subject: Gas price 
 
I hear that the natural gas suppliers applying to increase price as much as %40.  
 
This is way too much. And the excuse of "its been an unusual winter". This is crap. This 
winter is a normal Canadian winter.  
 
For the past 20 to 30 years we have got off easy and lucky. I'm old enough to know 
what real winters are. And people older then me agree. Its the yuppie geeks that don't 
know any better. And some older people that have forgot.  
 
This by the gas companies is nothing more then price gouging. No different then in a 
major weather or natural disaster when a store would charge $10. for a bottle of water.  
These gas companies are just greedy arrogant bastards.  
 
If these thieves are declined, and then they want to raise some administration or other 
fee, they are just being sneaky. This should be stopped to. And watch they don't cut the 
customer "service" too. We end up with a foreign call centre again!  
 
Since this seems to be centred on ontario and Quebec is not good. The current Ont gvt 
including the bimbo leader don't know any better and if this increase goes through 
should be ashamed of themselves.  
 
And if another excuse is that the price is part of North America market or world market, 
then its time Canada got out of the world market and look after ourselves.  
 
If this goes through guess I will take actions in my home.  
 
We the Canadian people are certainly at the mercy of these communists style idiots: 
oil/gas, telecommunications, the big supermarket chains, etc.  
Its all too familiar that the cbc, bell, rogers for the most part are silent of this stuff. Then 
we wonder why the public know little of this.  
 
We should not have to be spending this much on this stuff. Focus should be on living 
properly.  
 
Thank you.  
 



Mike.  
Sent wirelessly from my BlackBerry device on the Bell network. 
Envoyé sans fil par mon terminal mobile BlackBerry sur le réseau de Bell. 
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